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August  2019  
 
Hello Sisters,  
 
My name is Maura O’Donnell-Roszyk, and I have the privilege to serve as the 
Lehigh Valley, Division One President. At this year’s Biennial Convention in 
Pittsburgh, our newly elected State President, Mary Ann Amesbury, honored 
me with the appointment to serve as the PA State Board Publicity Chair. 
  
The role of Publicity Chair includes the responsibilities of organizing the State 
Newsletter and entering submissions to the National Hibernian Digest. 
  
The Lehigh Division has had great fun in putting together their Newsletter, and 
I am hoping to bring that enthusiasm to our entire Commonwealth. My goal is 
to publish a Newsletter in January, April, August, and November. The aim in 
publishing at these specific times is not only to inform each other what we are 
all doing and have upcoming, but also to highlight key times of the year, 
including St. Patrick’s Day and Samhain festivities, and the Convention.  
  
I am hoping that you, my Sisters across the Commonwealth help me share the 
great activities and happenings that you are all accomplishing. Whether it is a 
picture or article, no matter how long or short, please share, via email to me, 
please. Also, be sure to send me upcoming events or any information that you 
think will be helpful to other Sisters. 
  
Additionally, I am attaching the guidelines for the Hibernian Digest, please 
submit your articles and pictures by email only. 
  
My address is 4545 Ash Drive Nazareth, PA 18064 
My email is Maurar1117@msn.com 
My cell phone number is 610-509-0444 - Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions. 
 
In Our Motto,  
Maura O’Donnell-Roszyk 
PA LAOH State Publicity Chair 
 
CC: Division and County Publicity Chairs, PA State Board, Division and County 
Presidents 
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